
 

 

 

 

 

April 3, 2024 

 

 

Southwestern Ohio Educational Purchasing Council 

303 Corporate Center Drive, Ste 208 

Vandalia, OH 45377 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Niles City School District would like to become a member of the EPC.  A resolution has been placed 

for approval on the agenda for the April regular meeting of the board. 

 

I will follow up after board approval.  Please let me know if there are any additional questions or 

needs. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

Rhonda Amorganos,CFO 

Niles City School District 


